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From Mrs. Martin 

October has been a busy month so far. We’ve had a variety of activities, such as a 
Kick Off Assembly for Charlotte’s Web, FUNd Run, Can Soup Drive, Coin Drive, 
Book Fair, Hamilton’s Got Talent (with two Sandyview finalists), Spirit Week, 
weekly Charlotte’s Web activities, Tailgate, Family Fun Night at the Corn Maze, 
Field Trips, weekly SOAR winners, Homecoming, and so much more. 

And that doesn’t even cover all of the hard work and learning that’s been 
happening. I am so proud of our staff and students. The experiences that I’ve 
gotten to observe and the questions that students have asked are exceptional, 
bar none. It’s great to see such curiosity and helping hands. Students are learning 
how to work well together and push their thinking. 

Check out some of the great pictures we captured, throughout this week’s 
newsletter.     
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Spirit 

Week 

Fun!
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PTO Fall 
Family Fun 

Night!



“SOAR 

Winners!

Kindergarten - Sadie
2nd Grade - Annie
3rd Grade - Jace H.
4th Grade - Abigail

Overall - Kolton

Last week they won a book 
from the Book Fair!



PTO Information!
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Hamilton’s Got Talent Finals were a blast last Saturday! 
Congratulations to Isaac and Abigail Mayhew who both performed 

piano solos. Extra congratulations to Abigail for winning the 
elementary school category! Every performance was awesome, 

and we are already looking forward to next year! 
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Kindergarten Book Parade!
The Kindergarteners did a "parade" around the school 
holding up the book they loved the most during their 

Storybook Readers unit of Reading workshop!
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PTO SPIRIT SHOP LINK!
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https://www.thehomesteadt.com/sandyviewpto?page=2


Impromptu 
Dance 
Party!



Ski Club
Do you ski or snowboard?  Would you like a discount for your lift tickets this year at Bittersweet and a chance to ski with some 
other Hamilton kids!  Well, join the Hamilton Ski Club!  The Hamilton Ski Club offers families the chance to purchase a ski club 

pass for each member of your family for $29 which gets you a discount for lift tickets and ski rental at Bittersweet Ski Resort all 
season long. Plus, the Ski Club has 4 nights planned where we gather together at Bittersweet and enjoy a night on the hill 

together!
If you want more detailed information on how to purchase a discounted ski pass please see the secretary in the office in your 

building for a packet of information!  Return that packet to her and it will make its way to our sponsors at the Middle School where 
in turn you’ll get your ski pass! 

Forms must be turned in by November 11, for there to be enough time to get your pass to you before the snow flies!


